Department for Education

We wanted to draw your attention to an update that has been made to the EYFS disapplications guidance. This update is to:
 
· Link to the current version of Ofsted’s early years inspection handbook, published on 28 June 2021, for inspections taking place from 1 September 2021
· Clarify that the period in which the EYFS disapplications can be used ends on 31 August 2021
· Clarify that if government restrictions and requirements are lifted before 31 August 2021 the disapplications can no longer be used as the necessary conditions for using them will no longer be met
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